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Donna Conkling

From: Nicole Levendos <formaton74@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 9:50 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: For Your Consideration

CAUTION: External sender. 
 
Good Evening, 
 
We are writing in support of naming the football field at Crossways after Coach Phillips. We think it is the perfect way to 
honor his many years of service and dedication to the kids and families of the Scarsdale football program. When we 
moved here in 2017, Rippy welcomed our son, Evan, into the football program and made him immediately feel like he 
had always been part of the team. Over the past three years, we have watched Coach Rippy work tirelessly to ensure 
that the program runs smoothly. He is always every team's biggest fan, and his devotion to the Scarsdale football 
program should not go unnoticed. 
Thank you for your consideration, and Go Raiders! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris and Nicole Levendos 
23 Drake Road 


